
Dear Colleagues, 

 

After more than forty years of dedicated service in chiropractic care, the time has come for me 

to retire. I am looking for someone who may be interested in taking over my practice, serving 

the Los Alamos, Española, Santa Fe, Albuquerque, and surrounding communities. 

 

It has been an honor to serve my patients, whom I consider part of my family, and to help them 

regain control of their lives through improved health. My approach to care is slightly unusual but 

has always been holistic and integrative. Over the years, I have combined various techniques 

into my signature protocol: 

 

● Motion Palpation 

● Applied Kinesiology 

● Trigger Point Therapy 

● Acupower 

● Touch for Health Muscle Balancing 

● Arthrostim for Adjusting the Spine and Peripheral Joints 

● Total Body Modification 

● My own specialized method for deepening communication with the body 

● Erchonia Cold Laser Therapy 

● Nutritional Guidance 

 

My primary philosophy is that the body inherently knows what it needs to restore balance and 

adapt to its environment. By identifying and releasing “triggers”—areas where energy is 

unnecessarily expended—I help patients regain the stability and control essential for optimal 

health. While I originally studied traditional chiropractic, I’ve since additionally incorporated the 

above techniques into my practice to offer my patients more complete solutions when these 

triggers are found. 

 

As I prepare to pass on the care of my patients, I am seeking a committed practitioner who 

shares my passion for holistic health and is eager to continue this work. If you are interested in 

learning my techniques and taking over a very busy practice, please contact me so we can 

discuss this opportunity further. 

 

Thank you for your support and trust over these many years. I look forward to ensuring a 

smooth transition that honors the legacy of our work in this field. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gary L. Storkan, D.C. 

email@stchiroinc.com 

505-662-2077 

 


